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C2 Options Regulatory Circular RG19-023 
 

Date:      June 25, 2019 

To:           Trading Permit Holders 

From:     Regulatory Division  

RE:           Modification of the Options Regulatory Fee 

Cboe C2 Exchange, Inc. (“C2 Options”) expects to file with the Securities and Exchange Commission 

(“SEC”) a rule change to increase the Options Regulatory Fee (“ORF”) from $0.0012 to $0.0013 per option 

contract. Subject to SEC review, the effective date of this fee change is August 1, 2019.  

Additional Information 

Please contact Regulatory Interpretations at reginterps@cboe.com or (312) 786-8141 for additional 

information.  
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